
Rome, 21-04-22 

Editor in Chief, World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery 

Dear Professor Peter Schemmer, 

Many thanks for the kind invitation to submit to the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery. 

Although I am not a native English speaker, I am a British citizen and I have passed a British language 

test to obtain this.  

Many thanks  

Kind regards 

Maria Irene Bellini MD, PhD, FEBS 

Assistant Professor  

Department of Surgical Sciences 

Sapienza University of Rome, Rome, Italy 


